
AOCOPM News

Dr. Mary Hanley Named Physician of the Year by the South Carolina Osteopathic
Medical Society

A well-deserved honor goes to AOCOPM 2022 President, Dr. Mary Hanley:
 
https://rsfvitalsigns.com/2022/06/08/dr-mary-hanley-named-physician-of-the-year-by-the-south-carolina-osteopathic-medical-society/

Congratulations New Fellows and Faculty!

Congratulations to these AOCOPM members on receiving these service awards:
 
Kris Belland, DO, MPH, MBA, MSS, CPE, FAsHFA, FAsMA, the title of Fellow
David Canton, DO, JD, FAOCOPM,  the title of Assistant Professor
Jeffrey J. LeBoeuf, MBA, MHA, CAE, the title of Honorary Fellow
Warren Silberman, DO, MPH, FAOCOPM, the title of Distinguished Fellow
Charles L Werntz III, DO, MPH, FAOCOPM, the title of Associate Professor

https://www.aocopm.org/
https://rsfvitalsigns.com/2022/06/08/dr-mary-hanley-named-physician-of-the-year-by-the-south-carolina-osteopathic-medical-society/


Second installment of "Meet the AOCOPM"

Dr. Corey Morris interviews Dr. Warren Silberman:
 
https://youtu.be/lscYJGvMa_shttps://youtu.be/lscYJGvMa_s

Bureau of Emerging Leaders OMED Scholarship

The AOA Bureau of Emerging Leaders (BEL) welcomes residents and fellows to apply for its OMED Scholarship Program. This scholarship
includes a travel stipend, complimentary OMED registration, and opportunities to engage with the BEL and AOA leadership. The application
deadline is June 30.
 
https://osteopathic.org/residents/resident-resources/bureau-of-emerging-leaders-omed-scholarship-program/

AOCOPM 2022 Annual Educational Conference

Save the Date:  October 27, 2022 - October 30, 2022
 
AOCOPM's Annual Educational Conference will be a Hybrid held virtually and in Boston in conjunction with OMED 2022.
 
https://omed.osteopathic.org/register-for-omed/

https://youtu.be/lscYJGvMa_s
https://osteopathic.org/residents/resident-resources/bureau-of-emerging-leaders-omed-scholarship-program/
https://omed.osteopathic.org/register-for-omed/


Accreditation Council for Graduate Medical Education Formally Approves Designation
of Three Separate Preventive Medicine Specialties

Chicago, IL, June 13, 2022: The American Board of Preventive Medicine (ABPM) is pleased to announce that at its recently completed
meetings, the Board of Directors of the Accreditation Council for Graduate Medical Education (ACGME) formally approved the ABPM’s
request for separate designations for each of the three preventive medicine specialties of Aerospace Medicine, Occupational & Environmental
Medicine, and Public Health & General Preventive Medicine. The ACGME Board of Directors provided �nal approval of the separate
designation after a period of public review and comment.
 
https://www.theabpm.org/2022/06/13/accreditation-council-for-graduate-medical-education-formally-approves-designation-of-three-
separate-preventive-medicine-specialties/
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Do You Have News to Share?
 

Send your information to ronda@aocopm.org
(You can post on AOCOPM's social media, too)

Connect with Us:

https://www.theabpm.org/2022/06/13/accreditation-council-for-graduate-medical-education-formally-approves-designation-of-three-separate-preventive-medicine-specialties/
https://www.facebook.com/AOCOPM
https://www.instagram.com/aocopm/
https://www.linkedin.com/groups/1894109/

